
JUST FARE MARKET COMMUNITY SHOPPING EVENT 

Our fall Community Shopping Event at Just Fare Market is scheduled for Friday, October 22. All online 

purchases on the 22nd and all in-store purchases from 11-4 that day will count toward our club’s total. If 

our total purchases reach $500, Just Fare will donate 15% of our total sales to Altrusa. You might want 

to think ahead of time about what you’d like to purchase. We have beautiful handmade greeting cards 

for all occasions, and we have a wonderful selection of holiday items. It’s not too early to think about 

holiday gifts, or maybe you would like to treat yourself to something new. It’s always a good time to 

stock up on our fair trade coffee or to try several varieties of our delicious chocolate. You might want to 

check out our offerings at justfare.org to make a list of what you’d like to look at in the store or to order 

online on the 22nd. Curbside or in-store pickup for your online orders is available at your convenience 

during our 11-4 Friday and 10-2 Saturday store hours. Your purchases will help the artisans and farmers 

in developing countries, as well as helping our club and Just Fare.  


